
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL TO

ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION

for

Red Clover/McReynolds Creek Restoration Project

NOTICE is given that Negative Declaration #582 has determined that this project, restoration of Red Clover and McReynolds Creeks will not have a significant adverse effect on the environment.   This project is located at:  T.24N, R.13E Sections 1, 10-12; and T.25N, R.13E Section 36, Plumas County.  It is approximately thirteen miles north of Highway 70 on Plumas County Road 111 (Beckwourth-Genesee Road) in Red Clover Valley.  This document is proposed to be adopted and has been filed with the Planning Department.  It is now available for inspection and review.  The review period for this Negative Declaration is from December 21, 2005 through January 20, 2006.  Written comments concerning this document will be accepted through the last day of the review period. 

For further information on this, contact: Gia Martynn, at Plumas Corporation, 530-283‑3739, 550 Crescent St. Quincy, CA 9597l.
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